
Saratoga	Vision	Chinese	School	Weekly	Announcement	9-6-2019	
	

1.							這星期五	9/6是開學的第一天，七點開始上課，請家長幫忙配合將學生準

時送至學校。	在此附上教室位置圖，以便大家能順利找到孩子的教室。	

2.							老師們應該已經通知各位家長每班開家長會的時間。	

3.							慧景中文學校網站:		svchineseschool.org	；E-mail:	info@svchineseschool.org.	

Weekly	announcement每週三會寄出，星期四會公布在Newsletter網頁。請家長多

多利用網站查詢學校資料。	

4.							目前學校各班仍在接受報名，如你有朋友對我們學校有興趣，歡迎他們與

我們聯絡。	

5.							為慶祝開學第一天，福利社這星期五將發給每位學生一枝免費冰棒。	請提

醒你的孩子在中間下課時間來光臨福利社。福利社設在room#17	前的走道。	

1.					This	Friday,9/6,	is	the	first	day	of	school.	Class	starts	at	7pm.	Please	send	your	

kids	to	school	on	time.	Attached	please	find	the	classroom	map.	

2.					Teachers	should	have	notified	parents	of	the	class	parent	meeting.	

3.					Our	school	website	is:	svchineseschool.org	and	e-mail	address	is:	

info@svchineseschool.org.	You	should	receive	the	newsletter	on	Wednesdays	and	the	

weekly	announcement	will	be	posted	on	the	school	website	every	Thursday.	Please	

check	the	website	for	updated	information.	

4.					We	still	have	openings	for	all	classes.	If	you	have	friends	who	are	interested,	

please	ask	them	to	contact	us.	

5.					To	celebrate	the	first	day	of	school,	Snack	Shack	will	provide	FREE	popsicles	

for	all	our	students	this	Friday.	Please	remind	your	kids	to	stop	by	the	snack	shack	

during	recess	time.	The	snack	shack	is	located	in	the	hallway	in	front	of	Room	17.	


